
Swimming - Year 6

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As a compulsory subject of the PE National Curriculum your child will be having swimming

sessions at EPSV every Friday 2.00pm - 2.30pm during the Autumn term. These will start on

Friday 15th September and continue every Friday until Friday 15th December. Your child

will be walked to and from EPSV by members of staff.

Your child will need to bring the following kit into school every Friday:

Girls - One piece swimming costume (no bikinis)

Boys - Swimming trunks (no baggy swim shorts)

goggles (optional)

Towel

No jewellery

Coat for colder weather

Thank you for your support

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Radford

PE Co-ordinator
__________________________________________________________________________________________


